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Answers to potential Respondent Inquiries 
 
Question #3-1:  Is a list of contractors bidding the project available? 
 

Answer #3-1:  A list of the Respondents will be available upon written request to the Compact 
after the Responses Due date (August 9, 2013 by 4:00 P.M.). 
 

 
Question #3-2:  Is there a company that does the street light maintenance actually in some or all the 
cities? 
 

Answer #3-2:  Yes, the Participating Municipalities who own their roadway street light 
facilities have municipal service contracts for street light maintenance with Siemens Industry, 
Inc. with a term ending December 31, 2013. 

 
 
Question #3-3:  What is the kWh rate at this time? 
 

Answer #3-3: The kWh rate may vary depending on a number of factors. Please refer to the 
NSTAR Electric (Commonwealth Electric Company) Rate S-2 Tariff (MDPU No. 341) for 
Customer Owned Street Lighting (http://www.nstar.com/docs3/tariffs/341.pdf) and the 
Summary of Electric Delivery Service Rates (MDPU No. 390) 
(http://www.nstar.com/docs3/tariffs/390.pdf).  Responses should describe all assumptions 
including estimated electricity rates.  However, a cost of $0.18 per kWh may be used in place 
of a more detailed analysis. 

 
 


